ParentSquare

As a member of the Skaneateles Community, we welcome you to join our Skaneateles Central
Schools Community group on Parent Square. This group will be used to provide information
that is of interest to our greater community. If you already have a Parent Square account as

a parent of a student in the d ou do not need to sign up for this group. This is
intended purely for those in our community who have an interest in what is happening in our
schools. Topics of information that will be sent out include updates on things happening around
campus, upcoming budget information, capital project updates, dates and times of upcoming
events, and more.

Begin by clicking on this link.
https://bit.ly/2Y1jfkC

You can also scan this QR code to begin.

You will then be prompted to enter your name and email address. This will be the first step in
creating an account. You will then receive an email from Parent Square to confirm your email
and account.


https://bit.ly/2Y1jfkC

